Mr. Don R. Hartsell

Comissioner of the World Air League
P.O. Box 550045

Houston, Texas 77055

United States of America

GPRE

Subject: World Sky Race

August 26, 2015

Dear Comissioner Hartsell,

On behalf of the Municipality of Cascais, it is a great pleasure to extend my greetings and open
our blue skies and vistas to the dauntless and daring competing airship teams participating in
the inaugural World Sky Race.

Cascais proudly commends the World Air League in creating this grand event that will celebrate
the monumental icons of World Heritage and global diversity, provide a platform for teachers
around-the-world to inspire the next generation to look up, and chart a new path for the world
by demonstrating sustainable environmental lighter-than-air aviation systems for global
prosperity. This is a visionary project.

The heritage of Portugal discovering and charting the world paths proudly includes global
explorers and expeditions of circumnavigation. In this day and age, with Portugal as a
destination on this epic journey, we find it exciting and fitting that the World Sky Race will be a
modern circumnavigation expedition for which the whole world will watch.

I wish each of the participants great luck in this historic race as they spread the spirit of the
fellowship throughout the world during their travels.

Please include this letter as our endorsement in the World Air League’s. We wish you all our best
in completing this most noble project. We wish to encourage the selection of Cascais to be
included in the World Air League’s planning as you finalize your extraordinary expeditionary
map connecting the world.

Cascais proudly Embraces the Race!

Our respectfull good wishes,

—

Carlos Cz[aireiras
The Mayor of Cascais



